
Laura K. Hull Scholarship Application  

Great River Players is pleased to offer this annual $500 scholarship in 

memory of Laura K. Hull, open to all area high school seniors. 

Preference will be given to students who intend to pursue the arts at a 

two or four year institution. The scholarship may be split between 

deserving students.  

Presentation & Essay are due by March 1st 2025 

Step 1: Please prepare a 3-5 minute presentation/performance 

showcasing the talents you wish to pursue in college. This could be a 

vocal or instrumental performance, monologue, or presentation on your 

intended course of study. Please record this presentation and contact 

greatriverplayers@gmail.com to submit it. 

Step 2: Answer the essay question below in approximately 250 words. 

Format as a document and email it to greatriverplayers@gmail.com. At 

the top of the page, please include your contact information, where you 

will be studying in the fall, and your intended major, as well as the 

business office contact information of your college, if you have chosen 

one. Otherwise we may be unable to release the funds to the recipient. 

  

“What role have the arts played in your life so far, and how do you plan to 

stay involved in the arts throughout the remainder of your life?” 

PO Box 112 

Keokuk, IA 52632 

greatriverplayers@gmail.com 

319-795-7373 


